
 

 
 

 

 

 

TALAVERA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Gun Hill, Aldershot, Hampshire, GU11 1RG 

    Telephone No: 01252 322156  

www.taleverajunior.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs A Webb 

 

 

Thursday 3rd November 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

At Talavera Junior, we are dedicated to providing exciting and engaging opportunities outside of 

learning, as well as in the classroom.  

 

On Thursday 10th November, year 5 will be visiting Cineworld Aldershot as part of the Into Film 

festival. The children will be watching Minions. This film is rated as a U.  

 

There is no cost to this trip to you.  

 

Please make sure you have given permission for ‘local supervised visits’ on Arbor so that your child can 

attend this screening with us. We hope that everyone will be able to experience this event.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

Mrs Heaton 

Year 5 Lead 


